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STENA LINE PORTS INVESTS £4M IN HOLYHEAD PORT UPGRADES

STENA Line Ports is investing more than £4m in upgrades to improve infrastructure at the Port of Holyhead after recording a record year for freight growth. 

The upgrades will include the creation of additional freight space at the Port and also extensive refurbishment to the Terminal 3 ramp with work commencing on Friday February 16 and lasting for approximately five days.

Captain Wyn Parry, Stena Line’s Irish Sea South Ports Manager, said: “We’re always looking at ways to improve our facilities for our freight and travel customers and the two upgrades will certainly have a positive impact on our ability to remain competitive and efficient.

“The new lower deck of T3 was fabricated by McGregor Ltd and transported to the Port by barge.  Unfortunately the exchange to the new linkspan will mean a minor inconvenience to Port customers but we have worked hard to minimise the impact.”
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MEDIA ENQUIRIES:  For further information, please contact Bronagh Cobain or Michael Rafferty of Duffy Rafferty Communications on +44 (0) 28 9073 0880
